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The sub- staff of our school fosters positive and trusting 

relationship with the students, ensuring a safe and 

supportive learning environment. Owing to them, a 

Gratitude Day was celebrated in the school premises on the 7th of January, 2022. The event was 

an initiative planned by the student council members and the students of Classes XII and X under 

the able guidance of our Principal, Ms. Latha Shankar. The day commenced with various 

competitions for the sub-staff like the Rangoli and the Musical Chairs. As a token of appreciation 

and gratitude, special gifts curated by the students were given to all the sub-staff members by 

the Chairman Sri S.V. Rao. Lunch was organized later that day and the event concluded on a 

happy and an emotional note.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 



       

 

 


